
 
 

 
 
 

Attention “Trainers” 
 

Please be advised that on the LGRC race meeting,  
Monday 15th July 2024  

A ‘Special Event’ will be staged by LGRC for a 515m Grade 5 ROC. 
All greyhounds participating in this race, will be paraded and boxed by 

young, licensed industry participants, randomly drawn 
 

If you enter for this race, you acknowledge and agree to  
a young, licensed handler parading and boxing your greyhound for this 

race. 
OzChase will show this Reverse Order of Choice event as 

“Special Event/515” 
 
 

Attention “Young Licensed Handlers/Trainers” 
 

The LGRC is excited to announce the staging of their inaugural  
“Young Handlers” Race  -  Monday 15th July 2024 

to recognise our Young Licenced Handlers as Young Achievers to our 
sport. 

Young Handlers – aged under 25 years are advised that should they wish 
to register their interest to participate in this race, they are required to 

contact  
Stephen (Badger) Gerrard 0407 367 668 no later than 12 noon  

Monday 8th July  
 

10 Handlers will be drawn on Monday 8th July at the LGRC race meeting, 
along with a box number that will represent the dog they handle on  

Monday night 15th July 2024, in the 515m Grade 5 ROC. 
The LGRC will present these young handlers with LGRC vests and caps. 

 


